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16th January 2024 

 
YEAR 1 & 2 AFTER SCHOOL CRICKET CLUB 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are delighted to inform you that we are offering an after-school Cricket club starting on 
Thursday 22nd February 2024 and running until Thursday 28th March 2024 between 3.30pm 
and 4.30pm.  The club will take place at The Trin and will be run by one of their coaches.  There 
will be no charge for the club.  Pupils will require PE kit for the club.  
 
At the end of the club, pupils will need to be collected from The Trin at 4.30pm. 
 
The club will be limited to 16 places and should the club be oversubscribed, a reserve list will be 
created for those pupils who have been unsuccessful.  
 
If your child is interested in attending the club, please return the slip below by Friday 26th 
January 2024.  Parents will be notified by text if their child has been successful in gaining a 
place. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mr M Hallam 
(PE Lead Teacher) 
____________________________________________________________________ 
 

CRICKET CLUB FOR YEAR 1 & 2 EVERY THURSDAY 
 (22nd FEBRUARY – 28TH MARCH)  

3.30pm - 4.30pm AT THE TRIN 
 
 Name of Child……………………………………………………………………Class ……………………………….…..  
 
 
My child would like to attend the above club and he/she will be collected from The Trin at 
4.30pm.  I understand the need for my child to behave in a sensible manner.  
 
 
Signed person with parental responsibility………………………….……………..      Date …………….. 
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